

Helping parents talk to their children about Christchurch





Last Friday's shooting of innocent people in two Christchurch mosques is an event that has shaken people to the core worldwide.

The event itself, and the continued reporting can impact heavily on children and young people, bringing emotions such as sadness, confusion and anger to the surface. It's important at times like these that they feel supported by loving parents and caring teachers.

Sometimes parents struggle to know the right approach to take with children when tragedy strikes. With this in mind we've created an article that you are welcome to share with families in your school community. It outlines how parents can respond constructively to the Christchurch shooting. Please feel free to share in your school newsletter, website or other communications.

We hope this is a helpful resource for you and your wider school community.

DOWNLOAD THE ARTICLE

Parenting Ideas Pty Ltd
PO Box 167 Balnarring Vic 3926 Australia

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list